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WEEKLY NEWS )

Hello, Welcome to SSJH Weekly
news, for pupils and parents. The
first thing that we are going to tell
you about is that it is Autism
Awareness Week. In honour of this
there will be a rainbow cake sale
after school! You can also wear
lodd socks! You will have to bring a
donation of £1, this is on Friday
31st March.
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The next thing is, It is our
school trip to the Mosque on
he 8th.The whole school will
be going! It was £2 pp!

KS2 will be going at 12:30
and KS1 will be going
around 9:30.

Last but not least, It is
nearly the Easter
holidays! This means
there will be the an end
of term assembly! Which
means there will be an
|award for each subject! ;)
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